United States Department of State

Bureau of Human Resources

Washington, D.C. 20520

April 22, 2011

Roger W. Jones Award for Executive Leadership
Office of the Dean

School of Public Affairs

American University

4400 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20016-8022

Attn: Roger Jones Selection Committee

The Department Awards Committee endorses Assistant Secretary of
Diplomatic Security Eric Boswell’s nomination of Jeffrey W. Culver for the
Roger W. Jones Award for Executive Leadership. As Assistant Secretary
Boswell details in the attached, Mr. Culver is a true leader, who inspires,
guides, mentors, and strongly supports those who serve under him. At the
same time, he influences his superiors and peers with his exceptional insight,
judgment, and knowledge.

I hope you will agree that Jeffrey W. Culver is an exceptional career
executive who exemplifies the level of service recognized through the Roger
W. Jones Award.

Sincerely,

Christine DeSilva

Executive Secretary
Department Awards Committee
U.S. Department of State



